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Important dates-Summer 

Term 2019 

July 16th—Summer shows for parents 

The schedule is as follows: 

9:15—10:15 

Nursery, RK, 1SH, 2D, 3Ha, 4P, 5R, 6A 

11:00—12:00 

RS, 1S, 2P, 3K, 4W, 5B, 6K 

2:00—3:00 

Nursery, RSH, 1D, 2F, 3H, 4S, 5Bu, 

6F 

July  17th Y6 Leavers ceremony and 

disco 

July 18th—Last Day of Term 

September 3rd—First day back for all 

children 

September 17th —Able Writers 

Workshop for Y5/6 

September 18th—Choir perform at 

Newham General Hospital 

October 11th—Harvest Festival for 

parents 

October 18th—End of half term 

Please note all information regarding 

dates, policies and the curriculum 

can be found on our website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

 

School Day Consultation 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to all those who took the time to send in your responses to the school day       

consultation. We are very grateful for you taking the time to respond. At the Governing 

Body meeting last night it was agreed that: 

School will start at 8:50 with children lining up at 8:45 in the playground. 

Lunchtime will only be reduced by 5 minutes to 55 minutes 

School will finish at 3:10 

We will write formally to parents and support those who will find it difficult to pick up their 

children at 3:10.        Thank you 

Maths Day 

On Friday July 5th we held a New City Maths Day! Leading up to event we held a range of 

competitions. The following children won: Amariee - 6A, Alicia - 5BU, Deborah - RK, Aryana - 

5BU Hamdaan - 4S, Samia - 5R, Elijia - 5BU, Daria - 2P, Fatimah - 2P, Samuel - 3K, Ayaan - 2P 

Sara - 5B, Simrah -3HA, Mobashira - 1S. During the day the children learnt about the magic 

of maths, took part in problem solving tasks like code breaking,  escape the room, maths and 

number hunts. In the afternoon, the children 

learnt about 2D and 3D shapes and created     

different characters and robots using those 

shapes. The children and staff all had a fun-filled 

‘mathtastic’ day! 

 

New City Choir Performs at the Youth Groove Festival 

On July 4th some of the children from the choir and Plaistow Groove club went to Langdon Academy to take 

part in Newham Music's Youth Groove Festival. They spent the afternoon making music with children from other 

schools and ended with a performance to parents in the evening. They performed their solo pieces an as part of 

a massed ensemble brilliantly and represented New City at its best!  

 



Star of the Week 
 

RK—Zayan  RS—Mariam RSH– Zain 1D— Molly 

1S– Shrawan 1SH–Ridwan 2F–Ayaan 2D–Zainab 

2P– Nusrat 3K– Nadia 3H–Rahat 3HA– Phoebe 4W–Laarni      

4S–Nurayah 4P–Israel  5B–Ekora 5BU–Aryana 5R—Eden  

6F– All 6F 6K— All 6K 6A—All 6A 

 

 

Week  3 Monday 

MEAT FREE  

Tuesday 

TRADITIONAL 

Wednesday 

WORLD FOOD  

Thursday 

TRY IT OUT 

Friday 

FAVOURITES 

Main Choice Vegetarian       

Bolognese 

Roast Turkey with 

sage and onion 

stuffing 

Lamb Keema and 

Naan Bread 

BBQ Kickin’ 

Chicken wrap 

Lamb Burger in a 

Bun 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Quorn Hot Dog 

with Onions 

Cheese and Leek 

Quiche 

Chickpea and 

Potato Curry 

Cheese and Onion 

Slice 

Vegetable Stir Fry 

with Egg Noodles 

Sides  

 

Jacket Wedges, 

Broccoli  

Salad 

New Potatoes 

Seasonal Veg 

Salads 

Rice 

Green Beans 

Raita 

Mini Corn on the 

Cob 

Salad 

Wedges 

Beans and Peas 

Salad 

 

Dessert 

Chocolate and 

Beetroot Brownie 

Fruit Ice Lolly Lemon and     

Banana Loaf 

Dorset Apple 

Cake and Custard 

Scotch Pancake and 

Fruit 

Activities in our EYFS 

This week our Nursery visited Brampton Park, had their Sports Day and took part in a production of Peace at Last! Photos of these 

events can be found at www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

Salad Selection, Freshly Baked Break, Fresh Fruit Platter and Organic Yoghurt are available every day. 

Year 2 Visit Southend 

This week the children from Y2 have been visiting Southend. 

The children has so much fun- it 

was so fantastic to see! One of 

the children  said, "This is the 

best day of my life!" -Velda 

Another child said;  

"Southend was great because we 

had so much and we got to build 

sand castles and go in the sea." -

Kirsty, 2P 

The children were so well     

behaved! 

 

 


